BCBN delegates from Philippines

Four delegates from the Development Academy of the Philippines (DAP)
visited Japan, 17-18 January 2008 as part of the Bilateral Cooperation
between National Productivity Organizations Program after spending two
days in Singapore.

President Kalaw (second from L) speaking on DAP activities at the APO Secretariat
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